Message from the CASJ Organising Committee

We hope that the planned activities will achieve their objectives and contribute towards the short and long term social and economic development of the region.

We hope that those attending the various components of the program will have fruitful deliberations and find some time in between the hectic schedule to establish or renew contacts.

For first time visitors to Jamaica we hope you will enjoy your stay and have an opportunity to experience something of our beautiful island. For those who are returning, "welcome back".

Mr. Craig Perue (Co-Chair)

Dr. Novelette Sadler-McKnight (Co-Chair)

Prof. Tara Dasgupta

Ms. Elaine Brouers

Dr. Andrea Goldson-Barnaby

Prof. Robert Lancashire

Dr. Nagarani Ponakala

Mr. Diptiranjan Behera

Dr Conrad Douglas

Dr. Mark Lawrence

Dr. Kerrie-Ann Wilson

Ms. Toni-Ann Pinnock

Mr. Marcel Denny

Ms. Nijole Young